Letter of Agreement
Between
The Mead School District #354 and

The Mead Classified Public Employees Association (MCPEA)

This letter of agreement sets forth the following agreement between Mead Classified Public Employees
Association and Mead School District.

The District and Association recognize that the workload required at Union Stadium creates a greater
level of custodial responsibility than was originally anticipated for the position. This level of
responsibility exceeds that of other Regular Custodian 2 positions. Therefore the parties agree to move
the Union Stadium custodian from a Custodian #2 to a Custodian #4.

This position is anticipated to work a shift of 3:00 pm to 11:30 pm, March through a predetermined date
in November. This position will work on a District-Wide itinerant basis during the winter months. This
position will remain on the above-mentioned shift hours in the summer months but could be moved to
the day shift if there are no activities scheduled for Union Stadium.

For consideration of employment in this position, applicants for the position of Union Stadium Custodian
must meet all qualifications and requirements set forth under the MCPEA Collective Bargaining
Agreement for,a Lead Custodian 4.
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Shawn Woodward, Superintendent

Mead School District #354

- D&W =i e

Thomas Shu , President

Mead Classified Public Employees Association



